
 

 

This Week’s Highlights 

 In Nursery, we have been decorating pebbles with patterns to take 

to the Fairy Garden in New Brighton next week. 

 In Reception, we have been learning about the crops that grow on 

a farm and the purpose of a scarecrow. We enjoyed making some 

delicious soup out of the vegetables that we had used for our 

observational drawings.  

 Year 1 wrote questions to ask the Big Bad Wolf and were amazed 

to discover that he didn’t do all the horrible things he has been 

accused of. We have enjoyed thinking of what could have actually 

happened in each of the Wolf’s fairy tales.  

 Year 2 have enjoyed delving deeper into the character of the wolf 

in our ‘Inside the Villains’ text. We have started to plan a detailed 

character description of him so we can design our own wanted 

posters and let the public know how dangerous he is!  

 Year 3 have thoroughly enjoyed reading ‘Inside the Villains’ as part 

of our Book Fortnight activities. We are looking more closely at the 

witch, and have started to design our own. 

 Year 4 have all tried really hard all week with their assessments. 

We are very proud of their perseverance and resilience this week. 

The children have also produced some great pieces of creative 

homework and have enjoyed sharing their creations with the class.   

 Year 5 have been fantastic after a hard week of assessments. All of 

the staff are very proud of the effort that has been put in by 

everyone. We have also loved creating fact files on some of our 

favourite book villains!  

 Year 6 have loved researching different villains from children’s 

stories and creating their very own fact files inspired by the ones 

in our ‘Inside The Villains’ book. We have used our imagination to 

think about the likes, dislikes and hobbies of characters such as 

Miss Trunchbull, Maleficent and Captain Hook.  
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

We demonstrated aspiration this week: 

Nursery: Morgann B, 
Carter FH, Zach M, 
Heidi M 
 
Reception:  Dougie B, 
Zoey P, Mia C, Ethan 
B 
 

Year 3: Daniel B, 
Sydney A, Madison, 
Logan M 
 
Year 4:  Regan G, Kate 
M, Keira GF, Reece N 

Year 1: Aldo R, Skye 
H, Maks B, Lucas E 

Year 5: Ruben M, 
Cohen W, Kaydie-Leigh 
S, Ruby D  

Year 2:   Jakub L, 
Nicholas S, Lillie H, 
Casey 
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Year 6: Aidan K, 
Scarlett D, Keira A, 
Adriana S 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery - pattern 
Reception - crops 
Year 1 –  omnivore 
Year 2 –  cunning  
 

 

Year 3-  transform 
Year 4 – persevere 
Year 5 – endeavour 
Year 6 – vague  

 

  
  
  

Problems of the Week 
For a chance to win a fabulous maths puzzle, complete one of the 

problems below and post the answer in the box in the foyer. Remember, 
you can write your answer on any paper, just remember to write your 

name on it.  
This week, all children who complete the problem of the week 

will earn a Dojo 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years –  Morning Nursery 92 % 
KS1 – Miss Ellis’ Class 98% 
LKS2 – Mrs Onyett’s Class 99% 
UKS2 – Mr Regan’s Class 97% 
 
Maths Whizz Champion  Jacob P Y6JM 

Reading Plus Champion Aidan K, Olivia M Y6KK 

Netballers of the Week:  Bethany G, Toni D 
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